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Climbing Our Way To The Top!!
Term 4 Week 7

Principal Pen
Kia ora Whānau,

With the end of the year approaching, our teachers are
busy preparing end-of-year assessments and reports
but they are also planning fantastic trips in and around
our area.

Unfortunately, this year our Year 5 tamariki are unable
to go to Deep Cove as the hostel is currently closed.

Our Senior Team teachers however, have come up with
a bunch of other great activities. This includes a magic
show in Invercargill, Glow Worm Caves, Marae trip and
activities in Ivon Wilson Park.

We have been very lucky throughout this change that
many of our local organisations and businesses have
donated their services.

One activity in particular where this has happened is
the magic show. This trip has been completely put on
for our Year Fives.

These donations include buses to and from Invercargill
with Tracknet and Fiordland Tours. This also includes a
snack box for the trip from Real NZ, pizza and tickets
for the show from the Kepler Lions and Lions Host
from Invercargill. Our tamariki are truly lucky to live in
such a supportive community!

It sure is going to be an exciting last three weeks for
the learners of Te Anau School.

Ngāmihi nui,
Grant Excell
Principal

School News
Board Election Results

Te Anau School

School Board Mid-Term Election 2023
For 2 Parent Representatives

DECLARATION OF PARENT REPRESENTATIVE
ELECTION RESULTS

Parent Representatives Votes
BROWN, Casey 56
WILSON, Shelley 53

MEAGHER, Whitney 15

I therefore declare the following duly elected:

Casey Brown and Shelley Wilson.

Wayne Jamieson
Returning Officer

Poppet Clothing Uniform
Visit
Poppet Clothing will be at our school on
Thursday 30 November outside the office
from 1:00pm to 3:15pm. Mobile Eftpos will be
available.

School Library Closed
Our school library is now collecting all books
back in. Please return any lying around at
home asap.



School Accounts
Please check your Hero App account and
make payments accordingly. We have
some stationery, hats and Chromebooks
waiting for payment please. Thank you.

School Pool
Please name all togs, towels, caps,
goggles, etc.
Season family pool keys are now
available from the school office for
$50 cash only.

Our Policies and Procedures
Our policies and procedures can be viewed at any time
through our Hero App and our school website.
www.teanau.school.nz Click on 'Policies and Procedures'
and enter the following username and password.
Username: teanau Password: climbing

Having Hero App Problems?
Are you having Hero App problems? Try using another
device or remove the app off and reload using the
steps below.

Please follow the following steps to sign up to Hero:
1. Go to the App Store or Play Store and download

the Hero app or go to our.linc-ed.com
2. Select "New User”. Your account will be set up by

your school using the email address that you
provided when you enrolled your children, use this
address to request a password.

3. Add your email address - Select the "Request
Password Link."

4. Check your email - Hero will send you an email
with a link to follow.

5. Follow the link - This will take you to a secure page
to enter your chosen password.

6. Once this is done you should come to a page with
basic information on your child.

Lost Property
Please come and check our lost property box
outside the office. We also have a big black
bag full of washed, folded un-named school
fleeces from this term. If items are unclaimed
by the last day of school, they will be taken to
the Grace Place.

School Hours
9am- 3pm (Children must not be at school before 8.30am) Lunch: 12.15pm-1.10pm

Office Hours: 8.30am - 4pm

Contact Details & Bank Account Information (No Eftpos)
Web: www.teanau.school.nz Email: admin@teanau.school.nz Phone: 03 249 7131 Bank Acc No: 0317490005473 00
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Pot Plants For Sale

Hall Fundraiser
Various pot
plants for sale in
lovely white pots
which make great
Christmas
presents. From
$10 cash each at
the school office.

Community Items
Fiordland Families
Network
Here is the link to the
latest Fiordland Families
Newsletter!
https://www.fiordlandfamiliesnetwork.com/post/fiordlan
d-families-newsletter-issue-54-november-2023

https://www.fiordlandfamiliesnetwork.com/post/fiordland-families-newsletter-issue-54-november-2023
https://www.fiordlandfamiliesnetwork.com/post/fiordland-families-newsletter-issue-54-november-2023
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